
WateReuse Association Northern California Chapter Meeting 
Friday, August 28, 2020 10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

Agenda 

Join via Zoom, details in meeting invitation 

Water Reuse Updates 

9:30 am – 10:00 am Special Tribute “Remembering Bahman Sheikh” 

10:00 am – 10: 15 am Welcome/Introductions 
Sanjay Reddy, President, Northern California Chapter of WateReuse 

10:15 am – 10:45 am COVID Updates in Wastewater 
Eileen White, Director of Wastewater, EBMUD 

10:45 am – 11:15 am DPR Research Updates 
Adam Olivieri, Principal / Founder EOA, Inc. 

11:15 am – 11:45 am Presentation on WateReuse California 
Paul Sciuto, President, WateReuse California 

11:45 am – 12:00 pm Closing Remarks  
Sanjay Reddy, President, Northern California Chapter of WateReuse 

A special thank you to our Zoom sponsor: 

https://watereuse.org/sections/watereuse-california/chapters/northern-california-chapter/


Speaker Biographies 

Eileen White, PE 
Eileen M. White is currently the Director of Wastewater for the East Bay Municipal Utility District (District) 
in Oakland, California, which supplies water to approximately 1.4 million people and wastewater services 
to about 670,000 people. Eileen has more than 20 years of engineering experience in the wastewater, 
water, and power industries. As the Director of Wastewater, she is responsible for leading the Wastewater 
Department which includes planning, organizing, and leading the engineering, operations, and 
maintenance of the wastewater system to ensure efficient operations that meet all regulations. She also 
manages the lab which provides analytical support for both wastewater and water operations.  

Prior to her appointment as the Director of Wastewater, Eileen was the Manager of Water Operations 
and the Chief Operator for the District for 17 years where she was responsible for the District's extensive 
raw water transmission system, water treatment plants, and distribution system. Before her appointment 
as the Manager of Water Operations, she was responsible for managing the District's $189 million Seismic 
Improvement Program, including its short-term and long-range planning. Prior to joining the District, she 
was a Design Engineer for PG&E. Eileen has a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering from U.C. Berkeley, 
is a Registered Professional Engineer in the State of California and has a Water Distribution Operator 
Grade 5 certificate. 

Adam Olivieri, Dr. PH, PE 
Adam Olivieri has over 35 years of experience leading technical and regulatory projects that involve 
wastewater, water recycling and reuse, groundwater, stormwater, and chemical and microbial public 
health risk assessments. Adam has worked in public, private, and university settings, giving him a unique 
perspective on water quality policy in California. He is Vice President at EOA and frequently serves as a 
guest lecturer and a technical advisor on state and national water quality initiatives. He acts as project 
manager, principal engineer, and technical advisor on a wide variety of environmental projects and has 
extensive experience in the area of microbial risk assessment and the application of such models to make 
engineering and public health policy/regulatory decisions.  

Dr. Olivieri received his B.S. in Civil Engineering and his M.S. in Civil/Environmental engineering from the 
University of Connecticut. In addition, he received his M.P.H. and Doctor of Public Health (Dr.PH) in 
Environmental Health Sciences from the University of California at Berkeley. Adam is a Registered Civil 
Engineer in the State of California. Dr. Olivieri serves on the board of the San Francisco Estuary Institute 
and is a member of the Bay Area Regional Monitoring Program Steering Committee. 

Paul Sciuto, PE 
After coming on as Deputy General Manager of Monterey One Water in September 2014, Paul Sciuto took 
over as General Manager in June 2015 and has been key to strengthening and maximizing the Agency’s 
commitment to the community. Paul arrived at a critical time when technological advancements and aging 
infrastructure presented new opportunities for Monterey One Water. His decisiveness was needed to 
modernize, increase efficiency and accountability, and promote new and innovative thinking. Already 
devoting more than 25 years of his career exclusively to the potable water, wastewater, and recycled 
water sectors, Paul is a longstanding, respected member of the industry. 

Prior to arriving at Monterey One Water, Paul spent over 10 years with the South Tahoe Public Utility 
District as an Assistant General Manager and Engineer. He also obtained experience in the private sector 
as a Principal Engineer, Director of Business Development, and Director of Government Services for an 
engineering consulting firm. 


